DIRIGO ENGINEERING

2 Dirigo Drive  Fairfield, Maine 04937 (207) 453-2401 Fax: (207) 453-2405

March 22, 2011

Mr. Anthony Gliddon, President
SiteWerx, Inc.

17 Bishop Drive

Hermon, ME 04401

RE:

Letter of Recommendation

Dear Anthony:

During the 2010 construction season SiteWerx, Inc. completed the water distribution
upgrade project for the Town of Brownville, Maine. Dirigo Engineering was the design
engineer on the project and I was the project administrator for the Town. The project
included nearly 10,000 feet of water main and 3,000 feet of water service piping upgrades in
Brownville Junction, Maine. The construction cost for the project exceeded $1 million
dollars.

SiteWerx completed the project ahead of schedule and in accordance with Contract
Documents. Some of the intangible value SiteWerx brought to the project included:

A very experienced and knowledgeable Superintendent with a professional and
positive attitude. The Superintendent was Mr. John Milligan and he spent extensive
time planning ahead and was very good to work with.

Laborers and equipment operators handled themselves with professionalism and were
very courteous to the general public

Equipment was well maintained and reliable

Additional work requested by the Owner was accepted and handled very fairly

There were few change orders

Change orders were justified and requested by the Owner in most cases

Project completion and cleanup was done expeditiously and not “dragged out”

The punch list was small and completed within the requested time

No complaints from subcontractors or material suppliers were received related to late
payment, non-payment or for other reasons

There were few complaints on the project and they were all handled immediately and
professionally

The project went smoothly from beginning to the end and Dirigo Engineering appreciated
SiteWerx efforts in the field and administratively. We would recommend SiteWerx, Inc. for
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general construction and utility piping services to any client with confidence. We look
forward to working with you again.

Sincerely,
Pirigo Engineering -

es M. Lord, P.E.
roject Manager



